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Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

I will keep it simple. As an Idahoan, | believe that all citizens of the United States have an obligation to preserve our
beautiful country. The Salmon River is a critical part of our ecosystem, and it needs to be maintained. This planet is
the only one we have, and its resources are scarce. It is more economically viable in the long run to protect the only
planet that can sustain the human race. Please, do not contribute any more to the environmental devastation that
humans have caused for too many years.

Respectfully,
Noah Eberle






